
Proposal to change 
Joyce Street to Clarkson 
Place 

I 

Street Name Change 
Joyce Street located near Boniface Parkway and E 43rd Avenue is 
considered a duplicate street name, as another section of Joyce also 
exists to the north. These sections will never connect. 

The proposed new name is "Clarkson Place" 

The property owner who made the proposal is the only property 
fronting the street (circled in red) and being affected by the change.

Questions regarding the change can be sent by email to 
addressing@muni.org or by phone at 907-343-8466

The Executive Order will be sent the Mayor's Office December 6, 2021
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